NEWS LEE COUNTY TAX COLLECTOR

Property Tax Bill Timeline
Oct 26, 2022

Typically, Lee County property owners receive property tax bills the last week of October. However, because of Hurricane Ian, this year’s tax roll will instead open in early November for collection of payments, with tax bills being mailed later in the month. The 4% discount usually offered during the month of November, will be extended into December due to the delayed mailing, with a firm date set once the bills have been mailed.
 
Once the tax roll is open for collection, customers will be able to access and print their bills online or have them emailed, by visiting LEETC.com, clicking “Online Service Center,” then "Property Tax" and entering a name, address, or account number.
 
On October 20, 2022, Governor Ron DeSantis signed Executive Order 22-242 to extend property tax payment deadlines for those whose homes were destroyed or rendered uninhabitable by the Hurricane. He is working with Legislators to call a Special Session before the end of the year to address property tax obligations. 
 
If your property was destroyed or rendered uninhabitable, please contact the Lee County Property Appraiser’s office at 239-533-6100 or visit their website.

